Steven SeBe

From: Jess Aiken <atelier.jess@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 14, 2024 4:27 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Subject: Bill Number H7299 support

Jess Aiken and Bill Number H7299 support

Dear Chairwoman Donovan, |, Jess Aiken, am writing to ask for your support of passing of this bili H7299
to improve patients' accessibility to medical care from licensed Naturopathic Physicians. Passage of this bill is very
important to me. Thank you for your consideration.

My naturopath helped me far more than any of the other primary care doctors I've had in years. She was able to sit with
me, discuss my issues and conduct various tests that showed why my issues were. | asked that of my primary care docs
and they dismissed me multiple times. It's actually pretty infuriating. Naturopath needs to be covered, as it’s a
legitimate, helpful, and healing form of medicine.

Sincerely,
Jess Aiken

11 Oakdale St
Providence, Rl 02908



